
 
 

 
 

November 26, 2018 
 

Via email to Heather.Chaffin@austintexas.gov 
 
Heather Chaffin 
City of Austin 
301 West 2nd Street 
Austin, Texas 78701 
 
 RE: 6901 Bee Cave Road—C14-2018-0056 & C14-85-288.43 
 
Ms. Chaffin: 
 
 The Oak Hill Association of Neighborhoods, at its November 12, 2018 membership meeting, voted to 
support the request to upzone property at 6901 Old Bee Caves Road.  The sole condition was that industrial 
uses would not be allowed.  I understand that this was what the owner was proposing all along.  Therefore, 
there are no exceptions to or conditions on OHAN’s support for what the owner is requesting.  OHAN is fully 
supportive of the zoning change so long as the industrial uses are prohibited. 
 
 If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at (512) 263-2666 x103. 
 
 
      
      /s/ Darryl W. Pruett     
     Darryl Pruett, President 
     Oak Hill Association of Neighborhoods 
 
cc: 
 
MarkStevenson@slaterep.com 
 
aswor@drennergroup.com 
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